
Please mail your completed membership form, along with the membership fee, to:
Irenita Goedert

321 Breckenridge St.
Ferndale, MI 48220

Checks should be made payable to FSFAB.
Your FAB membership is tax deductible to the extent provided by law. Consult your tax advisor for details.

Thanks for your continued support!

Ferndale Schools Fine Arts Boosters (FAB)
Membership Form 2011-2012 School Year

www.fsfab.org

Join the Ferndale Schools Fine Arts Boosters (“the FAB”) and help support all of the Ferndale Public School’s
outstanding fine arts programs. In addition to providing financial support, your FAB membership entitles you to voting
privileges at the organization’s annual meeting in April. Members also receive email updates, letting you know about
upcoming fine arts events and activities.

Membership Fee: $5.00/person $ 5 x ____ members = $______________

Additional Donation (optional) $______________

Total Enclosed = $______________

Membership begins July 1, 2011 and expires June 30, 2012

□ Quick Renewal: Check here if you were a member last year and all information is the same. Then simply write
your name and include your payment!

Primary member name: __________________________________________________

Additional members: ______________________________________________________________

Address: _____________________________________________________________

City: _________________________________________ Zip Code________________

Phone #: ___________________  E-Mail: ______________________________________

□ Check here if you don’t email but would like phone calls about FAB events.

Help Us Support Our Students
Below are some of the fund raising activities the FAB conducts throughout the year to support all the Ferndale Schools
fine arts programs.  Please indicate those that you would interested in helping with.

□ Help organize FAB/FEF Fore Kids Golf Tournament (Sept.)

□ Help organize our “Night of FABulous Entertainment” (Jan.)

□ Serve Snacks in Ferndale Ice Festival Warming Tent (Dec.)

□ Sell Snacks/Raffle Tickets at All-City Concerts (Jan.)

□ Help Distribute Orders at Annual Flower Sale (May)

□ Help Sell FAB Merchandise at Football Games & Concerts

Do you have additional fund raising ideas?  We’d love to talk to you about them.  Contact the FAB President, Jim
Pfleger, at jpfleger3@comcast.net.

www.fsfab.org
mailto:jpfleger3@comcast.net

